
Good evening, 
 

It's hard to believe that we have reached the end of the 
school year while so much has happened and the children have 
grown so much. It seems unimaginable that we have arrived to 
the end of May. 

 
As the school year draws to an end it's a good time to reflect 
on the special role I had in your children's lives or on the role 
your children had in teaching me something new every day. 

 
As adults we spend so much time remembering the past and 
thinking of the future that we forget to live in the present. 
When it comes to children they only know how to live right now, 
and in doing so they truly engage in the wonder of the moment 
or in the joy of a new learning experience. 

 
Thank you KG2 B for letting me share your now! 

 
Good luck my little angels, have a lovely summer. 
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